
From: June Fabre <junefabre@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 3:47 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:
Cc: Kreis, Donald
Subject: RE: COMMENT LETTER for PUC Dockets DE 16-241 and DE 16-693”

Dear Executive Director Howlqnd:

I agree with the letter of the consumer advocate and I urge the PUC to reject Eversource’s request to
keep Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.

Sincerely,

June Fabre
10 Chestnut St, #2206
Exeter, NH 03833
junefabrecomcast.net
(603) 320-3469.
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